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GUIDELINES FOR ARTISTS’ DISPLAY AT THE
MELROSE PUBLIC LIBRARY - December 2018

Red, White + Words

WHO CAN DISPLAY ART...

The library is seeking small quilts or wall hangings for display in our upcoming Red, White + Words to
be displayed at the library in December. This exhibit is to accompany the Melrose Victorian era
signature quilt's homecoming to the Beebe Estate this winter. Open to all quilters 18 years and older.
Preference will be given first to Melrose residents and then to artists with a Melrose connection.

WHAT SHOULD | DO...

Fill in the form below and return it to the attention of Shelley O'Brien via email at
sobrien@noblenet.org. We require 1-3 examples of your piece(s) sent electronically for approval with
your application. Applications are due by October 17th. If your quilt is selected for display, you will
be contacted by a staff member with the details for delivery.

ARTWORK REQUIREMENTS...

All quilts must be ready to hang (split sleeve or other hanging apparatus attached). The exhibit
will run from mid-November through mid-January and remain in place for the duration of the display.
Due to space limitations, quilts or wall hangings are not to exceed 30" in any direction.

OTHER INFORMATION...

Call the Reference Librarian, Shelley O'Brien, at 781-665-2313 or email at sobrien@noblenet.org with
any questions. Please be advised that the library is not responsible for any damage, theft or loss of
artwork.

Red, White + Words
Name: Date:
Address:
City: State: Zip:
Daytime Phone: Cell Phone:
Email:

Website (if applicable):

Connection to Melrose:

Description of artwork (Please include Title, Medium, and Dimensions):
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